Fw: Gambling Act 2005 - Statement of Principles Review and Consultation

Licensing < Licensing@rutland.gov.uk >

Tue 28/09/2021 09:51

To: Terri Martin <terri.martin@peterborough.gov.uk>

CAUTION: This email originates outside of Peterborough City Council's network. Do **NOT** click on links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. Please report any concerns or issues to ICT

Hi Terri

Please see below response re the Gambling consultation.

Thank you

Savannah Parkinson Licensing Officer Rutland County Council Catmose Oakham Rutland LE15 6HP 01572 758366

From: secretary@nab-bookmakers.co.uk <secretary@nab-bookmakers.co.uk>

Sent: 27 September 2021 19:07

To: Licensing < Licensing@rutland.gov.uk >

Subject: RE: Gambling Act 2005 - Statement of Principles Review and Consultation

Dear Sir/Madam,

Many thanks for including the National Association of Bookmakers Ltd in the circulation of your proposed draft Statement of Principles and we would just like to comment on 18.7 where reference is made to the "Five times rule" areas. As a direct result of the implantation of the Gambling Act 2005, the "five times" Rule fell away and on the 1st September 2012 all racecourses commenced with a new contract between themselves and on-course bookmakers which some areas are charged at 10 times and annual marketing fees are also applied.

Kind regards

Simon Walmsley Chairman, NAB

From: Licensing < Licensing@rutland.gov.uk>

Sent: 27 September 2021 10:50

To: Licensing <Licensing@rutland.gov.uk>

Subject: Fw: Gambling Act 2005 - Statement of Principles Review and Consultation

Good afternoon,

This is a polite reminder that the consultation on Rutland's draft Statement of Principles as required under the Gambling Act 2005, ends on Friday 15 October 2021.

If you would like to respond and make comment on the draft revisions, please ensure that you do so on or before the 15th of October. This is to ensure your comments can be properly considered prior to determination of the final policy.

Thank you if you have already responded. Your comments will be taken into consideration by the Licensing and Planning Committee when formulating the final policy.

Kind regards

Consultation Officer The Licensing Team **Rutland County Council** Catmose Oakham Rutland LE15 6HP

From: Licensing < Licensing@rutland.gov.uk >

Sent: 31 August 2021 11:50

Subject: Gambling Act 2005 - Statement of Principles Review and Consultation

CAUTION: This email originates outside of Peterborough City Council's network. Do NOT click on links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. Please report any concerns or issues to ICT

Good morning,

I write to inform you of a revision to the council's Gambling Act 2005 (the Act) Statement of Principles. As part of the consultation process, we are writing to those likely to be affected by the policy and recognise that in some areas it may be difficult to identify the correct persons or bodies to consult. With this in mind, it would be appreciated if you could forward this email to the most appropriate person or body to respond, if necessary.

The consultation will run from 27 August 2021 to 15 October 2021 and seeks views on the draft revisions. Should you wish to respond and make comment, please ensure that you do so prior to the end of the consultation period, to ensure your comments can be properly considered, prior to determination of the final policy.

This latest draft of the policy contains the minimum of amendments, additions of text are shown in red, and deletions of text are shown with strikethrough.

Any person who wishes to respond to the consultation may do so in the following manner:

In writing to: Rutland County Council, Licensing Team, Catmose, Oakham, Rutland, LE15 6HP

Or by email: licensing@rutland.gov.uk

Please note: We are unable to accept verbal responses.

The Act requires all licensing authorities to prepare and publish a Statement of Principles, setting out how it will administer its duties. The Statement must be published at least every three years and amended from time to time with any amended parts re-consulted upon and subsequently

re-published. As the current statement was last published in January 2019 the three year period is coming to an end.

Prior to publishing its statement the Act requires the licensing authority to consult the following on the statement or any subsequent revision;

- in England and Wales, the chief officer of police for the authorities area;
- one or more persons who appear to the licensing authority to represent the interests of persons carrying on the gambling businesses in the authorities area; and
- one or more persons who appear to the authority to represent the interests of persons who are likely to be affected by the exercise of the authority's functions under this Act.

As such I would like to invite your comments on the draft revised Statement of Principles.

A copy of the draft revised Statement of Principles is attached to this email. It can also be found on the Council website www.rutland.gov.uk under the Gambling Act 2005 section. Paper copies have also been made available in the public library in Oakham during opening hours.

Yours faithfully

Consultation Officer The Licensing Team

Rutland County Council Catmose Oakham Rutland LE15 6HP

Rutland County Council

Customer Service Centre: 01572 722 577

Visitor Parking Information & Map: http://www.rutland.gov.uk/customer-services/visitor-parking.aspx

Email Enquiries: enquiries@rutland.gov.uk Council Website: http://www.rutland.gov.uk Visiting Rutland? http://www.discover-rutland.co.uk

The views expressed in this email are those of the author and may not be official policy. Internet email should not be treated as a secure form of communication. Please notify the sender if received in error.

Disclaimer

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use by the recipient and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.

This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been automatically archived by Mimecast Ltd, an innovator in Software as a Service (SaaS) for business. Providing a safer and more useful place for your human generated data. Specializing in; Security, archiving and compliance. To find out more Click Here.

Rutland County Council

Customer Service Centre: 01572 722 577

Visitor Parking Information & Map: http://www.rutland.gov.uk/customer-services/visitor-parking.aspx

Email Enquiries: enquiries@rutland.gov.uk Council Website: http://www.rutland.gov.uk

Visiting Rutland? http://www.discover-rutland.co.uk

The views expressed in this email are those of the author and may not be official policy. Internet email should not be treated as a secure form of communication.

Please notify the sender if received in error.

Rutland County Council

Customer Service Centre: 01572 722 577

Visitor Parking Information & Map: http://www.rutland.gov.uk/customer_services/visitor_parking.aspx

Email Enquiries: enquiries@rutland.gov.uk Council Website: http://www.rutland.gov.uk

Visiting Rutland? http://www.discover-rutland.co.uk

The views expressed in this email are those of the author and may not be official policy. Internet email should not be treated as a secure form of communication. Please notify the sender if received in error.